Haldane Owners Club

Thank you for showing an interest in the Haldane owners club. The club was started this year and intends to bring news of events and recent developments—to owners and builders of Haldane HD100 and HD300s. The club is open to anybody who adds their name to the mailing list (see below) in return for which you will receive a newsletter about once a month or 6 weeks at the most. The newsletter comes to you free of charge initially but if you want to take up any of the offers then you will be asked to pay a small fee towards the administration.

If you are not yet a Haldane owner then the club can offer the opportunity to meet current owners and ask all those questions you can not ask the manufacturer, like what is it really like to build. You may be interested to know that at the time of writing (April `93) there are about 30 cars being built in this country and at least 5 have been completed this year so far. This puts the club in a very strong position to offer support and advice at any point, either before you buy, while you are building your car and once on the road.

The Haldane Owners Club is run by Stephen Spencer, 24 Countess Close, Eaton Socon, St. Neots, Cambs PE19 3QA. Tel: 0480-405610

The Haldane Motor Company* 11 Hawbank Road, College Milton North, East Kilbride, G74 5EG Tel: 0355-267679

Name:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Address:	
Telephone Number:	o .